
Deb Shew – Business Education 
Lesson Plans – Week 37 May 27 – May 31, 2019 
 

 Accounting 
(1st Hour) 

Personal Finance 
(3rd Hour) 

Personal Finance 
(4th Hour) 

Information Processing 
(5th Hour) 

Keyboarding  
(7th Hour) 

Computer Technology 
(8th Hour) 

Monday 
  

Memorial Day      

Tuesday 
Block Odds 
 

 Continue working through 
online Everfi modules; check 
off progress and quiz scores 

 Timing #16 (2 mins) Digital 
Footprint 
Register for Certification 
Exam and take practice exam 
 

Review of Alphabetic and 
Numeric Keys 
Practice Home Row Keys 
Practice Rhyming Words 
Practice Bottom Row Words 

Finish entering text into 
brochure 

Wednesday 
Block Evens 

  Continue working through 
online Everfi modules; check 
off progress and quiz scores 

 No Class – Science project 
presentations 
 
 

Go through formatting 
requirements of text, boxes, 
lines borders 

Thursday 
2nd Hour Study Hall 
 
Street Fair 3:15-6:30 

 Continue working through 
online Everfi modules; check 
off progress and quiz scores 

Continue working through 
online Everfi modules; check 
off progress and quiz scores 

Tracking sheet updated; drop 
low score 
Begin working through 
Practice Tests 

Timing #10 Graded Left and 
Right Hand Reaches 
Math Terms 
Famous Places and 
Landmarks 
Famous People 

Background colors and 
working with pictures and 
pictures styles 

Friday  
2nd Hour Study Hall 

 Continue working through 
online Everfi modules; check 
off progress and quiz scores 

Continue working through 
online Everfi modules; check 
off progress and quiz scores 

Practice Tests Tracking sheet updated; drop 
low score 
Famous Addresses 
Ice Cream 
Cyberbullying 

Band/choir trip to Action City 
(Chris, Conner, Jacob, Eli, 
Marion, and Brady) 


